
 

 
                                        From the Athletic Director                                                  
                                               Amber Brewster 
                                         a.brewster@sau63.org 
                                              (603) 732-9314 

 
February 21st, 2025 

Dear Warrior Community,  
Thank you to everyone who came out to celebrate our wonderful seniors this week and congratulations to 
both of our varsity basketball teams for completing their season. Another huge shoutout to our group of 
student athletes and student helpers that attended the middle school Special Olympics Unified Basketball 
Tournament yesterday… our students had an absolute blast! Lastly, if your student is interested in 
receiving free tennis lessons at Hampshire Hills starting Saturday, March 1st at 9-10:30am, please email 
a.brewster@sau63.org to sign up. Tennis rackets will be provided for students to keep for free. Everybody 
have a great February break! 

 
 
Please see the upcoming important dates to know:  

●​ Varsity basketball uniform collection - Monday, March 3rd.  
○​ Return to Ms. Brewster’s office in a labeled bag.  

●​ Winter Sports Night  
○​ March 5th at 6pm 

●​ Spring Sports pre season parent/student meeting hosted by AD and spring coaches  
○​ March 11th, 6pm 

●​ Impact testing (mandatory for students who have not yet played a sport for WLC this school year) 
○​ March 11th - 14th during WIN in guidance  

●​ First day of practice for MS - March 31st 
●​ First day of practice for HS - March 24th 

 
Open gym times (Sunday, February 23rd):  
Middle school Softball: 3-4:30 
Baseball: 7-8:30pm  
 
Positions available  
https://www.schoolspring.com/jobdetail?jobId=4944272  
Volunteer Assistant Coach - Varsity Outdoor Track and Field 
Volunteer Assistant Coach - Varsity Softball  
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WLC’s STUDENT ATHLETES OF THE WEEK 

The students below are achieving recognizable grades 
 

Congratulations to our senior class for a great season! 
 
Schedules are officially up on our athletic website:  

●​ https://www.sau63.org/Page/2676  
 
Lastly, please see the forms below if you are interested in being able to drive your student to and 
from athletic events. Please read the document/ letter before signing. If you have any questions let 
me know! Thank you.  
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JIFXE0oAkjl1wMFy4nqNlNHf1GzuAKTXn-B7tKU0Mtk/edi
t?usp=sharing  
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